
 

 

 

 

 

Physical Distancing in Store 

For the ongoing wellbeing of our staff and customers, 

we have put the following additional precautionary 

measures in place: - 

- The total number of customers in store is one 

group at any one time. 

- tap and pay retail transactions preferred 

wherever possible (no cash handling)  

-  please practise physical distance in-store – 

keeping 1.5metre distance from staff and other 

customers 

- continue good hand and sneeze/cough hygiene 

and keep your distance from others  

- if you are a contact of a covid19 case or are 

experiencing any flu like symptoms, we ask you 

to please telephone or email the store instead of 

coming in store.  We will organise your school 

uniform requirements to be delivered to your 

home/office. 

Our staff will continue to serve you. 

Kind regards 

Noone Management 


